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Matthew McCarthy - Re: MMcCarthy: A029449; Application 29449 of Douglas Cole, et al.

FLE

From: Matthew McCarthy

To: Brenner, Barbara A. AOZ(’?M 9
Date: 6/1/2012 10:00 AM

Subject: Re: MMcCarthy: A029449; Application 29449 of Douglas Cole, et al.

CC: Cole, Douglas; Crader, Phillip; O'Hagan, John; Vorpagel, Jane; marga...

Attachments: Letter to SWRCB re extension of Cole App_2.pdf

Ms. Brenner,

Thank you for your letter. You may consider this email to be approval of the requested four month
extension.

If no response is received by October 1, 2012, the Division may pursue cancellation of Application
29449 for the reasons specified in the letter from Phil Crader dated March 30, 2012.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Matt McCarthy

Division of Water Rights
916-341-5310

>>> "Brenner, Barbara A." <babrenner@stoel.com> 5/30/2012 5:02 PM >>>
Mr. McCarthy,
Please see my attached letter.

Barbara A. Brenner| Attorney
STOEL RIVES LLP | 500 Capitol Mall, Suite 1600 | Sacramento, CA 95814
Direct: (916) 319-4676 | Office: (916) 447-0700 | Fax: (916) 447-4781

babrenner@stoel.com | www.stoel.com
New! California Environmental Law Blog

This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney work product for the sole use of the
intended recipient. Any unauthorized review, use, or distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful.
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